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Bo_nstructi n closes 184 Street from Anthony Henday
rive to 137 Avenue

Edmonton... Motorists are advised that 184 Street will be closed from Anthony Henday Drive
to 137 Avenue beginning Saturday, October 1 at 9 a.m. to allow for road completion and traffic
realignment.

The portion of 137 Avenue west of 184 Street will reopen on Monday, October 31, while 184
Street will be permanently realigned over Anthony Henday Drive. Motorists are asked to follow
signs to detour safely via 170 Street or Ray Gibbon Drive.

Alberta Transportation is working closely with the City of Edmonton to minimize traffic
disruptions to motorists. Motorists should use caution in construction areas and obey all signs
and message boards. Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through
construction zones when workers are present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Alison Burns Bill van der Meer
Communications Transportation and Civil Engineering
Alberta Transportation Alberta Transportation
780-422-7397 780-422-3918

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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